
 

LICENSING, ENVIRONMENT & SAFETY SUB-COMMITTEE A 
 

Meeting: 23 September 2020 
At: 6.00 pm 

 
PRESENT 
 
Councillor Chris Gordon (Chair) in the chair; Councillors Dickie Davies and Alanna Vine. 

 
1.  MINUTES  
 
The Minutes (copies of which had been circulated) of the meeting held on 1 September 
2020 were approved as a correct record and signed by the Chair. 
 
2.  DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST  
 
Councillors and officers were invited to declare any interests which they had in any of the 
items on the agenda for the meeting. 
 
No declarations were made. 
 
3.  PUBLIC QUESTION TIME  
 
No public questions were submitted. 
 
4.  EXCLUSION OF THE PUBLIC AND THE PUBLIC INTEREST TEST  
 
That notwithstanding the submission of information as part of Agenda Item 5 – ‘Licensing 
Act 2003: Application for a new Premises Licence at 33 Kendal Drive, Gatley’ which had 
been classified as ‘Not for Publication’ by virtue of it containing material which related to an 
individual, the Sub-Committee was satisfied that in the circumstances it was not necessary 
for the public to be excluded from the meeting. 
 
5.  LICENSING ACT 2003: APPLICATION FOR A NEW PREMISES LICENCE AT 33 
KENDAL DRIVE, GATLEY  
 
A representative of the Corporate Director for Place Management & Regeneration 
submitted a report (copies of which had been circulated) detailing an application received 
on behalf of Nicole Bradley and Kias Jajeh for a new premises licence to be granted at 33 
Kendal Drive, Gatley to permit the supply of alcohol off the premises Tuesday to Thursday 
16:00 to 01:00 hours and Friday to Sunday 12:00 to 01:00 hours. 
 
At this stage in the proceedings, an interested party queried whether notice of the 
application had been appropriately displayed at the premises for the required 28 day 
period and whether the notice had been in the prescribed format. 
 
As it was not possible to confirm this at the meeting, it was agreed that it would be 
appropriate to adjourn proceedings to allow for investigations to take place to ascertain 
whether the application had been advertised correctly. 
 



Licensing, Environment & Safety Sub-Committee A - 23 September 2020 

6.  ADJOURNMENT  
 
At 6.25 pm it was 
 
RESOLVED – That the meeting be adjourned until 6.00 pm on Wednesday, 30 September 
2020. 
 
The meeting closed at 6.25 pm 
 


